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Stakeholder Advisory Committee Meeting 

Behavioral Health Carve-in Project 

Meeting Agenda 

Location: WebEx 

Date: 12/18/20 

Time: 11:30am-1pm 

Our united goal We are here today because we are passionate about our children and 
youth in the care and custody of the State and those receiving adoption 
subsidies, and we want them to receive the best possible care and 
services. 

Introductions 

Jessie Dresner Deputy Director 

Bobbi Jo Garber Director of Constituent Services & Managed Care 

Eric Martin Director, Behavioral Health Services 

Amber McKenzie BH Services Professional 

Alex Montileone Senior Manager, Myers and Stauffer 

Dan Brendel Senior Manager, Myers and Stauffer 

Presentation & 
Committee Discussion 

Recap from Initial Meeting & Meeting Objectives – Amber McKenzie 

Contract Language Review – Bobbi Jo Garber 
o Stakeholder Comments and Feedback* 

Draft language for PRTF SPA and Regulation – Eric Martin 
o Stakeholder Comments and Feedback* 

PRTF Rate Methodology – Alex Montileone, Dan Brendel, and Eric Martin 
o Stakeholder Comments and Feedback* 

Public Comments  Questions and answers about the presentation from stakeholders 

and public attendees* 
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Anticipated Meeting 
(dates and times to be 
determined) 

 February 2021 

 April 2021 

 June 2021 

Contact Information  If you have any questions, comments, or feedback to share with us 

email us at MHD.BHCARVEIN@dss.mo.gov 

* We will do our best to address your questions and feedback. If we are unable to address your 

question or comment immediately, we will make sure to follow-up with you after the meeting. 

We thank you for your patience as we thoroughly review your written comments and feedback. 
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